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April 2022 Newsletter 
Fleetwood bawden 

 

 

A Message from the Office: 

You have likely heard that Mrs. Fletcher will be heading over 

to the Lethbridge School Division Central Office next year as 

the Director of Inclusive Education. She will certainly miss the 

students, families, and staff at Fleetwood. Fleetwood holds a 

very special place in her heart. 

We would like to welcome Mrs. Kathy Mundell as our new 

principal for the 2022-2023 school year. Mrs. Mundell will be a 

wonderful addition to our community. We are excited to 

have her on board. Welcome, Mrs. Mundell! 

The Staff and Students of Fleetwood Bawden 

 

2022-2023 School 
Registration 

Registration for the 2022-2023 

school year is in full swing.  

An email was sent to you in March 

containing a link through which to 

register your child. If you have 

not completed this process, 

please check your email (and junk 

folders!) to register. 

Early registration is encouraged 

as it helps us to gain an 

understanding of our enrollment 

for the next school year, and 

provides us with important 

information when creating 

classes.  

Thank you!  

 

 

 

F.Y.I.’s 
Co-Vid Reminder 

Please remember to check the Co-vid Questionnaire if 

your child is not feeling well. We will continue to 

adhere to Alberta Health Services protocols closely to 

ensure the safety of all. Thank you! 

Morning Arrival 

Now that the beautiful Spring weather has arrived, 

our students will remain outdoors until the 8:20 

school bell rings. We encourage you to drop your 

children off as close to this time as possible. Our 

outside supervision will begin at 8:10. Students are 

asked to go directly to their class line-up area where 

they will wait with their class until the bell rings.  

A gentle reminder to please avoid parking in 
our staff parking lot and to park/stop 

clear of crosswalks. Thank you! 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Evergreen Theatre Residency 2022-2023 
Classroom Placement Form 

 

In an attempt to make the best possible 

classroom placement for your child for the 

2022-2023 school year, you are invited to 

complete the Classroom Placement Form which 

will be emailed to you on Fri. April 8th via 

School Messenger. Forms will be accepted until 

April 30th. 

As staffing placements have not been 

completed, it is important to make suggestions 

based on your child’s learning needs, rather 

than mentioning a specific teacher’s name.  

While we use this information to inform our 

placements, we cannot guarantee anything as 

there are many educational considerations that 

must be made. We appreciate your added 

information in this process.  

 

 
march fun @ Fleetwood 

 
 

 

   



Fleetwood calendar 

APRIL 2022 
 

 

Mon. Tue. Wed. Thu. Fri. 
    1st  

 
 

4th  
Wear Blue to 

support Autism 
Awareness 

 
 
 
 

5th  6th  7th  
Green Shirt Day 

(Logan Boulet Day) 
 

Hot Lunch Orders 
Due 

8th  

11th  
Kinder Grad Photo 

Day AND 
Class Photo Day 

 
Gilbert Paterson 

Band Visit for Gr. 5 
Students 

12th  
 
 
 
 

13th  14th  

Hot Lunch Day 

 

Spirit Day: Dress 

as a Story or Book 

Character 

15th  

 

No School 

Spring Break 

Begins 

18th  

 

19th  20th  21st  22nd  
 
 
 

25th  
No School for 

Students 
 

Division-wide PL 
Day 

 

26th  
 

27th  28th  29th  
Gr. 5 Student 
Orientation @ 
Wilson Middle 

School (only for 
those going to 

Wilson next year) 
 

 

 

 

Spring Break 
Spring Break begins on Friday, April 15th (Good Friday) and continues through to 

Tuesday, April 26th.  

(Monday, April 25th is a Professional Learning Day for Staff) 
 

We will see you again on Tuesday, April 26th! 

Spring Break – No School. See you again on Tues. April 26th  

Evergreen Theatre Residency  


